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From the #1 New York Times bestselling creators of I Am Enough comes
an empowering follow-up that celebrates every child’s limitless
potential. I Believe I Can is an affirmation for boys and girls of
every background to love and believe in themselves. Actress and
activist Grace Byers and artist Keturah A. Bobo return with another
gorgeously illustrated new classic that’s the perfect gift for baby
showers, birthdays, or just for reading at home again and again. My
presence matters in this world. I know I can do anything, if only I
believe I can.

Tiny Houses Built with Recycled Materials

I Believe I Can
The world's leading expert on habit formation shows how you can have a
happier, healthier life: by starting small. Myth: Change is hard.
Reality: Change can be easy if you know the simple steps of Behavior
Design. Myth: It's all about willpower. Reality: Willpower is fickle
and finite, and exactly the wrong way to create habits. Myth: You have
to make a plan and stick to it. Reality: You transform your life by
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starting small and being flexible. BJ FOGG is here to change your
life--and revolutionize how we think about human behavior. Based on
twenty years of research and Fogg's experience coaching more than
40,000 people, Tiny Habits cracks the code of habit formation. With
breakthrough discoveries in every chapter, you'll learn the simplest
proven ways to transform your life. Fogg shows you how to feel good
about your successes instead of bad about your failures. Already the
habit guru to companies around the world, Fogg brings his proven
method to a global audience for the first time. Whether you want to
lose weight, de-stress, sleep better, or be more productive each day,
Tiny Habits makes it easy to achieve.

Triumph of the City
For everyone who’s ever dreamed of simplifying their life and
downsizing their home, Micro Living offers an insider’s look at what
tiny house living is really like. Best-selling author and tiny house
enthusiast Derek “Deek” Diedricksen profiles 40 tiny — but practical —
houses that are equipped for full-time living, all in 400 square feet
or less. Detailed photography and a floor plan for each structure
highlight inventive space-saving design features along with the nutsand-bolts details of heating, cooling, electric, and plumbing systems.
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The real-life stories of residents impart the pleasures, as well as
the challenges, of day-to-day living. With tips on what to consider
before you build, along with framing plans for a prototype small
cabin, Micro Living is the perfect starter handbook for both dreamers
and doers. This publication conforms to the EPUB Accessibility
specification at WCAG 2.0 Level AA.

150 Best Interior Design Ideas
Filled with beautiful full-color photographs and detailed
illustrations, an irresistible collection profiling 150 of the latest
trends in contemporary loft design. The ultimate resource for
designing and decorating loft spaces, 150 Best of the Best Loft Ideas
presents 150 stunning lofts constructed and designed by notable
architects and designers from around the world. Made popular in the
nineteen fifties and sixties in New York City, lofts—synonymous with a
modern, avant-garde lifestyle—continue to maintain their wide appeal.
While loft living once meant converting old industrial warehouses into
a warm and inviting living environment, today the style has evolved
into an airy, open approach for any modern living space. This
compilation highlights the diversity of current trends in loft design
and is a source of creative inspiration for architects, designers, and
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home owners interested in staying current with the latest in
contemporary residential architecture.

Tiny House
Discover the latest innovations in tiny space design in this lush
compendium in the 150 Best series, showcasing 150 full-color profiles.
As the price of large residences have become increasingly out of reach
for many people, aspiring home owners have begun to think smaller. 150
Best Tiny Space Ideas is an exciting overview of the smallest living
space designs— architectural and decorating trends that combine to
make dwellings under 450 square feet feel welcoming and expansive. All
the projects featured in this handsome reference were created by
internationally renowned architects and designers who have achieved
practical, innovative, and stunning solutions adapted to the specific
needs and tastes of their clients. Encompassing current trends in
small space design, this latest volume in the highly successful 150
Best offers the work of international visionaries who have created and
transformed a range of accommodations, from a micro-apartment in
Taipei City to a silo in Phoenix to an island shack in British
Columbia. Filled with black-and-white and four-color photos
throughout, 150 Best Tiny Space Ideas is an inspirational resource for
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designers, interior decorators, and architects, as well homeowners
interested in creating warm and truly livable homes regardless of
space limitations.

Tiny House Living
Exciting and surprising approaches of how living spaces reduced to the
max can maximize the quality of life to the fullest.

150 Best New Eco Home Ideas
Many people are choosing to downsize to tiny houses that don't require
huge mortgages or upkeep. Through inspiring photos, Country Living
showcases a coast-to-coast collection of sustainable homes. From
charming cottages to transformative trailers, these diminutive
dwellingsreveal why going small is so satisfying--while clever
decorating tips, smart finds, and storage solutions help anyone
implement this simple, fulfilling lifestyle.

Tiny Houses
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Fresh perspectives on how good design can create stylish yet
ecologically sound living spaces in small-scale homes. Anyone who has
faced the challenges of limited living space will find inspiration in
this survey of the latest trends in environmentally sensitive, smallscale residential designs. More than fifty residential spaces are
profiled—from woodsy houses and repurposed barns to cool apartments
and urban lofts—both inside and out. Most of the projects were
designed by up-and-coming architects, and each design proves that
small-scale efficiency as well as beautiful, thoughtful design can
overcome the apparent constraints of a small setting. Environmental
impact is a growing concern, so each project was chosen because of its
ecological sensitivity. Each case history describes the challenges
confronting the designer and the solutions. Creating color schemes to
enhance the feeling of openness, taking advantage of high ceilings to
make multiple levels, and using collapsible furniture and sliding
doors to maximize space are some of the design solutions that can be
applied in any situation. Filled with beautiful color photographs and
helpful floorplans, this book is a remarkable showcase of how good
design can transform any small space into a comfortable, modern—and
environmentally sensitive—home.

Microshelters
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If you dream of living in a tiny house, or creating a getaway in the
backwoods or your backyard, you’ll love this gorgeous collection of
creative and inspiring ideas for tiny houses, cabins, forts, studios,
and other microshelters. Created by a wide array of builders and
designers around the United States and beyond, these 59 unique and
innovative structures show you the limits of what is possible. Each is
displayed in full-color photographs accompanied by commentary by the
author. In addition, Diedricksen includes six sets of building plans
by leading designers to help you get started on a microshelter of your
own. You’ll also find guidelines on building with recycled and
salvaged materials, plus techniques for making your small space
comfortable and easy to inhabit.

150 Best of the Best Loft Ideas
This gorgeous full-color guide in the popular design series showcases
150 apartments that demonstrate the range and imagination of some of
the world’s top architects and interior designers working today.
Homeowners, designers, and architects are always looking for new
sources of inspiration. 150 Best of the Best Apartment Ideas offers
hundreds of photos of some of the most innovative and interesting
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apartments from around the world. Each of the entries have been
created by distinguished international architects and designers who
have worked to achieve practical, innovative, and stunning solutions
adapted to the specific needs and particular tastes of their
clients—using eco-friendly and sustainable materials. Expressing the
diversity of current trends in apartment design 150 Best of the Best
Apartments is an invaluable resource for professionals and students in
various fields, including architecture, interior design, and retail,
as well as homeowners looking to keep current on the latest in
contemporary residential architecture.

Open Concept Houses
Discover the latest in sustainable architecture and environmentally
friendly home design in this outstanding volume in the popular 150
Best series, which features nearly 500 pages of full-color photographs
and dozens of inventive and decorative profiles. Architects,
designers, and homeowners today looking for comfortable, beautiful
dwellings with a minimal carbon footprint will find a cornucopia of
ideas in this handsome compendium. A fabulous review of the most
forward-thinking eco-friendly house designs being created today, 150
Best New Eco Home Ideas showcases the work of internationally renowned
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architects and designers who have achieved practical, innovative, and
stunning solutions around the globe. From solar paneling and wind
energy systems to environmentally-friendly heating and cooling
solutions and thermal glazing to trombe walls, 150 Best New Eco Home
Ideas covers the latest trends and breakthroughs in eco homes.
Inspiring and inventive, this lush sourcebook is essential for
architects, designers, interior decorators, and all conscientious
homeowners interested in creating warm and inviting homes with only a
fraction of the environmental impact of those using conventional
methods.

How to Build Your Own Tiny House
Join the tiny house trend! The tiny house movement is a big trend with
a very small footprint. Extremely small house, with less than 1,000
square feet of space, are environmentally friendly, less expensive
than typical homes, and often movable. Tiny Houses Built with Recycled
Materials is full of ideas for using reclaimed materials and upcycled
goods to construct a tiny house that is good for the earth and truly
unique. Ryan Mitchell, author of The Tiny Life blog, shows you how to
repurpose everyday items to create your new home, including shipping
containers, salvaged barn wood, and reclaimed shingles. Featuring
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profiles on tiny house owners with photographs and floor plans of the
homes, ideas on where to find materials, and what to look for and
avoid when selecting reclaimed materials, Tiny Houses Built with
Recycled Materials is a unique book perfect for your biggest DIY
project yet!

The Everything Small-Space Gardening Book
More than 1,000 photos, along with stories and interviews follow the
"tiny house" movement which is currently going on among people who
have chosen to scale back in the 21st century. Original.

150 Best Tiny Space Ideas
A pioneering urban economist presents a myth-shattering look at the
majesty and greatness of cities America is an urban nation, yet cities
get a bad rap: they're dirty, poor, unhealthy, environmentally
unfriendly . . . or are they? In this revelatory book, Edward Glaeser,
a leading urban economist, declares that cities are actually the
healthiest, greenest, and richest (in both cultural and economic
terms) places to live. He travels through history and around the globe
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to reveal the hidden workings of cities and how they bring out the
best in humankind. Using intrepid reportage, keen analysis, and cogent
argument, Glaeser makes an urgent, eloquent case for the city's
importance and splendor, offering inspiring proof that the city is
humanity's greatest creation and our best hope for the future. "A
masterpiece." -Steven D. Levitt, coauthor of Freakonomics "Bursting
with insights." -The New York Times Book Review

Small Eco Houses
In The Smallest Lights in the Universe, MIT astrophysicist Sara Seager
interweaves the story of her search for meaning and solace after
losing her first husband to cancer, her unflagging search for an Earthlike exoplanet and her unexpected discovery of new love.

Innovation the NASA Way: Harnessing the Power of Your
Organization for Breakthrough Success
Presents forty examples of innovative, efficient, and environmentally
responsible homes with less than 650 square feet of living space.
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Tiny Campsites
Revealing the 75 best small campsites the UK has to offer, this book
is also packed with useful tips on how to deal with common camping
issues, including repelling midges and pitching your tent.

150 Best Sustainable House Ideas
* Instant WSJ bestseller * Translated into 18 languages * #1 Most
Recommended Book of the year (Bloomberg annual survey of CEOs and
entrepreneurs) * An Amazon, Bloomberg, Financial Times, Forbes, Inc.,
Newsweek, Strategy + Business, Tech Crunch, Washington Post Best
Business Book of the year * Recommended by Bill Gates, Daniel
Kahneman, Malcolm Gladwell, Dan Pink, Adam Grant, Susan Cain, Sid
Mukherjee, Tim Ferriss Why do good teams kill great ideas? Loonshots
reveals a surprising new way of thinking about the mysteries of group
behavior that challenges everything we thought we knew about nurturing
radical breakthroughs. Bahcall, a physicist and entrepreneur, shows
why teams, companies, or any group with a mission will suddenly change
from embracing new ideas to rejecting them, just as flowing water will
suddenly change into brittle ice. Mountains of print have been written
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about culture. Loonshots identifies the small shifts in structure that
control this transition, the same way that temperature controls the
change from water to ice. Using examples that range from the spread of
fires in forests to the hunt for terrorists online, and stories of
thieves and geniuses and kings, Bahcall shows how a new kind of
science can help us become the initiators, rather than the victims, of
innovative surprise. Over the past decade, researchers have been
applying the tools and techniques of this new science—the science of
phase transitions—to understand how birds flock, fish swim, brains
work, people vote, diseases erupt, and ecosystems collapse. Loonshots
is the first to apply this science to the spread of breakthrough
ideas. Bahcall distills these insights into practical lessons
creatives, entrepreneurs, and visionaries can use to change our world.
Along the way, readers will learn how chickens saved millions of
lives, what James Bond and Lipitor have in common, what the movie
Imitation Game got wrong about WWII, and what really killed Pan Am,
Polaroid, and the Qing Dynasty. “If The Da Vinci Code and Freakonomics
had a child together, it would be called Loonshots.” —Senator Bob
Kerrey

City Parks
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Small houses are the big news in home design these days. Discover
delightful small houses and retreats from across North America.
Hutchinson has organized the houses by the nature of their location
(beach, rural, village, in-town/city) and includes both new
construction and renovations/additions.

150 Best Cottage and Cabin Ideas
Vine-ripened tomatoes. Succulent squash. Plump cucumbers. Growing
vegetables is a rewarding--and cost-effective--way to eat better for
less. However, you might think you lack the space necessary to grow a
functioning garden. With this guide, however, you'll learn how to
maximize your space and grow delicious vegetables and herbs cheaply
and efficiently, whether you have a small backyard or just a
windowsill! The book includes expert information on: How to align
plants for maximum compatibility and organic pest deterrence Building
small-space necessities, including self-watering containers and
vertical planters A variety of plans designed to maximize the amount
of food generated at several specific price points Productive
gardening can and should be a reality for you, regardless of the
amount of land you own. This book has everything you need to grow
fresh produce in any size space, at any time of year!
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Off the Grid
Offers complete in-depth preparation for the Cambridge IGCSE in
English as a Second Language (E2L) examination. The revised edition of
this highly successful course offers complete preparation for all
papers of the Cambridge IGCSE in English as a Second Language
examination. The book is endorsed by Cambridge for use with the
revised syllabus. Key features include: stimulating topics,
international in perspective and relevant to IGCSE students
educational needs and interests; step-by-step development of the four
skills to build confidence and competence; particular attention to
developing a mature writing style with a focus on tone, register and
audience awareness; exercises in grammar, vocabulary and spelling.

150 Best Tiny Home Ideas
The ultimate escapist collection of environmentally sustainable
houses, cabins, and retreats, this book circles the globe to find the
best eco-architecture in the most stunning and remote locations.

Tiny Interiors
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From the founder of the Instagram feed @TinyHouse, comes a small,
chunky inspiration book filled with photographs of the smallest
abodes--from vans and boats to tree houses and cabins. A die-cut cover
acts as a window onto a simpler world of lighter living and
sustainability that never sacrifices function or design. Imagine
living debt-free in an environmentally-friendly home. No mortgage, no
clutter, and boundless freedom. This is the reality and dream of
people all over the world thanks to the widespread momentum of the
tiny house movement in recent years. Designed to fit on the tiniest of
coffee tables, this book features 250 full-color photographs of the
smallest, most efficient homes around the world, with interviews,
features, and smart tips straight from the homeowners. From tiny
mobile homes in California, Nashville, and Minnesota to a surfer-built
tree house in Washington to a school bus that has been converted to a
camper in Oregon, this lookbook is packed with big inspiration.

Nano House
Packed with hundreds of pages of beautiful and inspirational color
photographs of homes from around the world, a visually stunning
resource and guide—part of the successful 150 Best series—featuring
the latest in modern home construction and design. A comprehensive
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collection of single-family houses created by some of the most
distinguished international architects and designers, 150 Best of the
Best House Ideas showcase the latest trends and various influences on
home design. Incorporating the most up-to-date technological advances
in construction and material use, these beautiful dwellings, from
cottage-style designs to minimalist geometric constructions, are
visually appealing, energy-efficient, and have a low environmental
impact. This beautiful compilation expresses the diversity of current
building trends and provides an inspirational source of ideas for
artists, designers, architects, home buyers and owners, and anyone
interested in keeping-up-to-date with contemporary residential
architecture.

150 Best Eco House Ideas
Filled with hundreds of color photographs, this comprehensive handbook
in the highly successful 150 Best design series showcases the latest
in successful small house design from some of today’s most
distinguished international architects and designers. Bursting with
ideas for designing, building, and decorating, this outstanding
compendium features an extensive collection of cottages and cabins
from around the world. Adapted to the specific needs and particular
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tastes of individual clients, these idyllic getaway homes and country
hideaways incorporate practical, innovative, and stunning solutions
for a variety of design needs. 150 Best Cottage and Cabin Ideas
embodies the diversity of current trends in house design and provides
an inspirational source of ideas—whether you’re looking to design and
build a new home or renovate and redecorate an existing structure.

150 Best of the Best House Ideas
Featuring an extensive collection of full-color photographs, 150 Best
Eco House Ideas features eco-friendly house designs created by
internationally renowned architects and designers who have achieved
practical, innovative, and stunning solutions adapted to the specific
needs and tastes of their clients. Included here are the latest
innovations in sustainable home design, including solar paneling, wind
energy systems, environmentally-friendly heating and cooling
solutions, thermal glazing, and trombe walls. 150 Best Eco House Ideas
covering the diversity of current trends in sustainable home design,
and is both the perfect resource for designers, interior decorators,
and architects, as well an inspirational sourcebook for all homeowners
interested in creating warm and inviting homes that cause only a
fraction of the environmental impact of those created using
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conventional building methods.

Tiny Habits
The latest volume in the 150 Best series, 150 Best Tiny Home Ideas
showcases a wide selection of urban and rural homes from around the
world that exemplify tiny home living. Filled with detailed, fullcolor photographs, comprehensive layout illustrations, and informative
descriptions, this useful guidebook responds to the space limitations
of contemporary environments and highlights the newest innovations in
efficient and successful small-space design. In recent years, tiny
homes have not only become hugely popular because of their creative
use of space but also necessary to deal with increasingly crowded
living conditions. In this lush volume, you’ll discover the most
current and effective trends in tiny home design that work to enhance
the comfort and practicality of the home without sacrificing the
design. Featuring 150 homes designed by world-renowned architects and
designers, 150 Best Tiny Home Ideas is the must-have resource for
those interested in the construction and design of small-space living.

Loonshots
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Many of us dream of having a life free from rent, mortgages and
utility bills and for some this dream is being achieved by living in a
tiny house. Small, compact buildings offer an appealing way to live
more sustainably, providing smart, energy-efficient housing at low
cost; a route to escaping the financial shackles of long-term debt.
Living Big in a Tiny House celebrates the diversity of tiny houses,
and explores many of the innovative living solutions that tiny housebuilders have developed in response to the challenges of smaller
spaces. The author, Bryce Langston, has a significant international
following through his YouTube channel, and devotes himself full-time
to meeting tiny-house owners and discovering their stories. This book
provides a fascinating look into the rapidly growing tiny-house
movement, details the author¿s own tiny-house journey and showcases 40
innovative small-space dwellings from across the US, Canada, Japan,
Australia and New Zealand. It is a must-have for anyone interested in
living well with less, as well as an invaluable source of ideas for
builders, designers, and aspiring tiny-house owners.

The Smallest Lights In The Universe
The most recent volume in the highly successful 150 Best series, this
comprehensive handbook showcases the latest in efficient and
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successful small space design. Filled with 500 pages of beautiful fullcolor photographs, 150 Best Mini Interior Ideas profiles dozens of
exciting interiors that exemplify the beauty and simplicity of small
space design. Francesc Zamora brings together an extensive collection
of practical, innovative, and stunning mini interiors by distinguished
architects and designers from around the world. Showcasing the
diversity of current trends in contemporary residential architecture
and design, 150 Best Mini Interior Ideas is an inspirational resource
for architects, designers, homeowners, and anyone looking for
innovative concepts to plan, furnish, and accessorize small spaces.

Tiny House Basics
From the author of the successful 150 Best series comes the debut
entry in the forward-thinking Open Concept Houses series, filled with
nearly 500 pages of color photos—sure to become the ultimate resource
for this fast-growing trend in home design and renovation. One of the
hottest lifestyle trends today, open concept living spaces eliminate
doorways and walls to create a large combined area for cooking,
dining, entertaining, and relaxing. No longer are the kitchen, dining
room, and living room compartmentalized. Instead, each space blends
into the next to create one large area "separated" and defined by
Page 22/33

Read Book 150 Best Tiny Space Ideas
islands, carpets, and furniture. This increasingly popular style
provides a sense of expansiveness, connectedness, and flow that
traditional architecture and design—defined by spaces broken by
walls—lack. This engaging, inspiring, and informative volume brings
together a diverse collection of houses from all over the world,
including spaces that have been designed from the ground up or have
been renovated to reflect this popular trend. Inside Open Concept
Houses you’ll find an array of beautiful and creative homes by
distinguished international architects and designers who have
conceived practical and functional solutions adapted to the specific
needs and particular tastes of their clients. Filled with hundreds of
full-color photographs as well as sets of floorplans for renovated
residences—both the original and remodeled blueprints—this
imaginative, idea-filled book is a must-have for architects,
designers, decorators, and home owners looking to create or adapt the
open concept style in their own dwellings.

150 New Best of the Best House Ideas
Discover the best of the best in house design with this comprehensive
guide in the highly successful 150 Best series, featuring hundreds of
inspiring color and black-and-white photographs. 150 New Best of the
Page 23/33

Read Book 150 Best Tiny Space Ideas
Best House Ideas is a stunning visual feast that explores the latest
in innovative home construction, decoration, and design. This
outstanding volume showcases an extensive collection of single-family
houses from all over the world, created by distinguished international
architects and designers who have worked to achieve practical and
functional solutions adapted to the specific needs and particular
tastes of their clients. Each of the 150 houses profiled demonstrate
the newest trends and various influences on home design, from cottagetype houses to minimalist geometric constructions. Using technological
advances in construction and material use, these homes are energyefficient, have a low environmental impact, and are stunningly
attractive, appealing to all tastes and styles. This essential
reference encompasses the diversity of current trends in house design
and is an inspirational creative resource for builders, architects,
designers, stylists, interior decorators, and students.

Tiny Houses
150 Best Sustainable House Ideas features the latest innovations in
environmentally friendly home design. From heating and cooling
solutions to wind energy systems, solar paneling, thermal glazing, and
even Trombe walls, the ideas featured inside are complemented by
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photographs and architectural plans of gorgeous, sustainable houses
around the world.

150 Best Mini Interior Ideas
Explores the philosophies behind the tiny house lifestyle, and
provides guidance for the transition to a smaller space, including
practical strategies for paring down possessions and design tricks to
maximize function in available space.

Country Living Tiny Homes
Launch your business to new heights with out-of-this world innovation
For over half a century, NASA has delivered a continuous stream of
innovative accomplishments that have inspired the world. Neil
Armstrong walking on the moon, the space shuttle pioneering reusable
space planes, Mars rovers exploring the red planet--the list goes on.
We read the stories and watch the footage, and as impossible as these
achievements seem, NASA makes them look easy. The most innovative
organization in history, NASA holds an otherworldly mystique for those
of us who look on in awe. But behind every one of NASA's amazing
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innovations lie carefully managed operations, just like any other
organization. Innovation the NASA Way provides practical, proven
lessons that will help you envision the future of your organization
with clarity, meet every challenge with tenacity, and manage
innovation with groundbreaking creativity. NASA insider Rod Pyle has
used the agency's unique methods for driving innovation to train
leaders from eBay, the Federal Reserve, Michelin tires,
Conoco/Phillips, and many other Fortune 100 and 500 companies. now,
for the first time, NASA's cutting-edge strategies for nurturing and
fostering innovation are revealed. Innovation the NASA Way takes you
on a tour through the programs that pushed the envelope on the
agency's leadership and managerial capacity. It describes the
seemingly impossible tasks NASA personnel faced, explains how each
challenge was met with forward-looking management methods, and
describes the extraordinary innovations that resulted. Learn how NASA
built the Lunar Module, the first true spaceship; created the Saturn
V's F-1 rocket motor, the most powerful ever built; and how it creates
partnerships with the new players in space–private entrepreneurs.
These are just a few of the projects covered in the book. Space
exploration may be NASA's mission, but its innovative leadership
practices are founded on solid, down-to-earth methods anyone can
apply, anywhere. PRAISE FOR INNOVATION THE NASA WAY: "Pyle
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insightfully and skillfully draws out the methods and strategies naSa
has employed to achieve its lofty goals. It innovates so far outside
the box that the box disappears. Pyle suggests its touchstones are
boldness, daring, and passion, and he suggests you can bring those
traits into your business." -- DON CAMBOU, executive Producer of
History Channel's Modern Marvels "Pyle highlights NASA's key
innovation lessons and leaves you with amazing stories you'll want to
remember and use in your organization." -- STEVEN FENTRESS,
Planetarium Director at Rochester Museum & Science Center "From
building rocket engines to exploring Mars and beyond, Rod Pyle has
written a very readable and eminently practical volume that documents
the challenges, solutions, and lessons learned from NASA's storied
history. To read it is to be inspired to recreate in today's
challenging world NASA's daring, boldness and passion." -- STEVEN J.
DICK, Former NASA Chief historian "Fuel your inspiration with this
fascinating book explaining the key lessons of NASA's innovation and
exploration of space. Pyle's meaingful insights will improve your
business." -- LUKAS VIGLIETTI, President, Swissapollo, Swiss Space
Association

The New Small House
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Offering anyone with basic carpentry skills step-by-step instructions
to successfully build a tiny house (250 to 1,000 square feet.), this
edition covers everything from forming a bill of materials to the
basics of frame construction. It details wiring and plumbing a tiny
home, outlines construction codes, and gives pointers as to where
local regulations may apply.

150 Best of the Best Apartment Ideas
Features over thirty small homes under a thousand square feet that
serve different functions and subscribe to the new trend in
substainable living architecture known as "microgreen living."

Tiny Homes
Small, simple, sustainable: Tips and tricks for living the tiny house
lifestyle! Tiny houses are skyrocketing in popularity, and in this
book campers, off roaders, and tiny house living experts Shelley and
Joshua Engberg show how you can join the revolution. Learn to downsize
without giving up everything you hold dear—with tips on how your life
can still be comfortable and entertaining in a tiny house living
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environment. You’ll learn about: How to maintain a good relationship
in a small space Practical downsizing for everyone Small space living
with pets The pros and cons of off grid living and on grid living How
to make your small space feel big Keeping your small space feeling
fresh with practical storage solutions and design tips Equipping your
space for entertaining Accordion/bi-fold style windows How downsizing
and simplifying your life will allow you more freedom and time

Micro Living
An in-depth review of the latest trends in residential interior
designs from internationally renowned architects and designers,
showcasing 150 full-color profiles and 500 pages of color photos—an
outstanding addition to the popular 150 Best series. In 150 Best
Interior Design Ideas you’ll find the most attractive, functional, and
cost-effective design solutions for every room in the house. Some of
the top architects and designers working around the globe today
experiment with arrangement, color, texture, material, and finishes to
create personalized spaces to suit every aesthetic preference.
Featuring full-color photographs and diagrams, this exciting entry in
the highly successful 150 Best series is an inspirational source of
ideas to help you create beauty in your everyday surroundings, and is
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an essential reference of current trends in interior design for
designers, decorators, architects, and homeowners.

Living Big in a Tiny House
Catie Marron’s City Parks captures the spirit and beauty of eighteen
of the world’s most-loved city parks. Zadie Smith, Ian Frazier,
Candice Bergen, Colm Tóibín, Nicole Krauss, Jan Morris, and a dozen
other remarkable contributors reflect on a particular park that holds
special meaning for them. Andrew Sean Greer eloquently paints a
portrait of first love in the Presidio; André Aciman muses on time’s
fleeting nature and the changing face of New York viewed from the High
Line; Pico Iyer explores hidden places and privacy in Kyoto; Jonathan
Alter takes readers from the 1968 race riots to Obama’s 2008 victory
speech in Chicago’s Grant Park; Simon Winchester invites us along on
his adventures in the Maidan; and Bill Clinton writes of his affection
for Dumbarton Oaks. Oberto Gili’s color and black-and-white
photographs unify the writers’ unique and personal voices. Taken
around the world over the course of a year, in every season, his
pictures capture the inherent mood of each place. Fusing images and
text, City Parks is an extraordinary and unique project: through
personal reflection and intimate detail it taps into collective memory
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and our sense of time’s passage.
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